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Freedom of Information Act Request

July 27, 1984

FREEDOW OF INFORMATIONMr. Joseph M. Felton
Director of the Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration [O[A - 7 Y. W
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

//7.J/.-fyWashington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Felton:

This request is @ under the federal Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. 552.

Please send us copies of all drafts tvide in preparation of NUREG-0683 Supp. No. 5
cntitled "T 'I-1 Restart An Evaluation of the Licensee 's Management Integrity as ite
Affects Restart of Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 Docket 50-289." Please
also-send us copies of all memos and correspondence that were written by NRC staff f.

members and/or co::missioners in preparation of this report.

Please &lso send us copies of all drafts of the July 26 1984 document "NRC staff
coments in response to the comission's order of June 1,1984." Please also send us
copies of all memos and correspondence that were written by NRC employees in preparatio-
ef this report.

As you know, the FOI Act provides that if portions of this request are exempt fro:
release, the remainder must be segregated and disclosed. We reserve the right to
cppeal your decision to withhold any materials.

If you have any questions about this request please call us at 215-854-68S2
(Jim Detjen) or 215-854-1258 (Susan FitzGerald).

Thank you for your assistance. Ve look forward to receiving your reply within
10 business days, as required by law.

Sincerely,4
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